Living Word CDC Newsletter

September 2025

A Note from the Administrator:

I hope everyone had a fantastic summer! As the days start to get shorter and leaves start to change, we are entering a time for new beginnings with new classrooms, routines, teachers and friends. We look forward to the school year and all of the exciting things that will take place!

Please bring in all listed classroom supplies as soon as possible. Reach out to your child's classroom teacher or myself with any questions.

A friendly reminder to close security doors behind you. Doors should only be held open for people you know personally. I know it is counterculture from our family-like atmosphere here, but security is a top priority. Thank you!

Tamara

How to reach me:

Email: tamara.breckenfelder@mylivingword.com

Phone: 262-677-9774 ex 205

Monthly Theme:

"God loves us to our core!"



The Lord says, I have loved you with an everlasting love; therefore, I have continued my faithfulness to you. Jeremiah 31:3

Important Dates to Remember:

September 1st – CDC Closed – Labor Day September 2nd – Transition Day September 4th – 4K Open House September 8th – First Day of 4K September 29/30th – Picture Day

Donations Welcome:

The CDC is looking for donations of gently used toys and craft supplies. Thank you!

Soles For Jesus Drop Off Site:

Living Word is a permanent drop off site for Soles for Jesus! Bring your gently used shoes (all sizes and kinds). Shoes are sorted and packed in the SFJ warehouse in Milwaukee and shipped to Africa along with a Gospel booklet in native languages. Clean out your closets while spreading the Good News of Jesus!

Remember:

The CDC is a NUT free facility! This includes peanut butter. Sun butter can be a good alternative, but please make sure to label your lunch if you use it!

